
 
  
Friday, July 8, 2022  

 
 
TODAY, the City is bringing back KITTY HALL!  The pet adoption event 
will run from 10:30-2:30 in the “Fishbowl” conference room at City 
Hall. Cats and kittens will be available for adoption. The fees will be 
half price at $25.00 for a cat or kitten.  Adoptable shelter animals can be 
viewed at www.adoptwcac.org  Mars PetCare is one of the sponsors and 
free coffee will be provided by Starbucks!  Our goal for the day is to adopt 
20 kitties out to the community! (So far, eight cats and kittens have found 
new homes!) 
 

 
The Police Department is offering a $20.29/hr part-time opportunity: Franklin Police now hiring 
school crossing guards-The Franklin Police Department is seeking qualified applicants for the position 
of School Crossing Guard, in preparation for the upcoming school year. 
School Patrol team members work part-time hours and are responsible for pedestrian safety & efficient 
traffic flow in school zones. 
The ideal applicant is assertive but kind, and able to work in varying weather conditions. (Don’t tell the 
kids, but school is just around the corner!) 
 
 

 

 

 

Thank you to all who worked and enjoyed Franklin on the Fourth both downtown and at The Park at 
Harlinsdale Farm.  Thousands came out to watch the fireworks.  A good time was had by all!   
 
The next movie in the parks is one week from today, July 15 at Pinkerton Park.  The movie will be The 
Princess Diaries. Bring a chair or pack a blanket for a free evening movie! Concessions items will be 
available for purchase. Go here https://www.franklintn.gov/government/departments-k-z/parks/city-
parks-events/movie-in-the-park to see the rest of the movies for the summer. 
 

http://www.adoptwcac.org/
https://www.franklintn.gov/government/departments-k-z/parks/city-parks-events/movie-in-the-park
https://www.franklintn.gov/government/departments-k-z/parks/city-parks-events/movie-in-the-park


That’s it for now. Have a great weekend and thanks for all you do! 
 
 

 
Website:  www.franklintn.gov 
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